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 District of Columbia Government 
Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A 
Box 75115 
Washington, DC 20013 

Amanda Molson 
Historic Preservation Specialist 
DC Historic Preservation Office / Office of Planning 
801 North Capitol Street, NE, Suite 3000 
Washington, DC 20002 

Dear Ms. Molson, 

Advisory Neighborhood Commission (ANC) 6A, at our September 11, 2008 meeting with a 
quorum present, voted to request a postponement of the September 25, 2008 Historic 
Preservation Review Board hearing on the application for a project at 145 Tennessee Ave NE. 
We were only just made aware of this project and the application on September 9, 2008. As 
such, we have not had sufficient opportunity to review the plans or to discuss potential concerns 
with the applicant. 

Our next opportunity for the full ANC to consider this matter will be at our regularly scheduled 
meeting of October 9, 2008. In the interim, we have invited the owner to discuss the project with 
the ANC 6A Economic Development & Zoning Committee on September 17, 2008. 

On Behalf of ANC 6A, 

Nick Alberti 
Treasurer, ANC 6A 
202 329-1193 


